
I hope you are having a fantastic summer! As you
prepare for the school year to start again, I wanted to
introduce myself and welcome you to Third Grade! My
name is Ms. Viswanathan and I am so excited to have
you in my class this year. We are going to have the
best time building new friendships, learning new skills,
and having fun along the way. 

On the following page I have a list of some supplies
you should bring with you on the first day of school or
on Open House day. If you have any trouble getting
any supplies or are not able to get all the supplies-
don't worry, I will help!

I am so excited to meet all of you! I will be eagerly
waiting for you in Room 14. If you have any questions
in the meantime you can email me at
sviswanathan@htps.us. Enjoy the rest of your summer
and I'll see you soon!

Ms. ViswanathanMs. Viswanathan
With Love,

Dear Third Grader,Dear Third Grader,



5 colored (wide ruled) composition notebooks-
green, red, black, blue, yellow 
Five- 2 pocket folders: green, red, black, blue,
yellow 
One smock and a box of hand wipes or baby wipes
for Art class 
One- 2 pocket folder for World Language 
2 boxes of sharpened pencils 
1 box of crayons, colored pencils, or Crayola
Twistables 
4 thin, odorless dry erase markers 
4 large glue sticks 
An old sock or eraser for erasing whiteboard 
1 kid size scissor 
A pencil box/case to hold all the supplies (except
notebooks/folders) 
Over the ear headphones in a ziploc baggie 
Optional: If you would like to donate one small
box of tissues to the classroom, it would be very
much appreciated! 
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